
Fall into FAFSA 
 

Breaking News:  FAFSA can be completed beginning Oct. 1 this year. You will be using 2016 tax 

information on this form. 

 

Do you dread filling out the college financial aid form (FAFSA)? If so, come to Fall into FAFSA, featuring 

free expert help from the Ohio Association of Student Financial Aid Administrators.  By the end of this 

workshop, you’ll be finished with this important form and ready to submit it. 

 

Where:   Community Room 

  Bucyrus Public Library 

 

When:  Sunday, October 29, 2017 

 1:30-4:00 p.m. 
 

Call the library at 419-562-7327 to schedule a confidential individual 

appointment that will last about 30 minutes 
Things to bring: 

 

 Social Security number 

 Driver’s License 

 FSAID  (see below) 

 Income tax records for 2016 

 Investment information/current bank statement 
 

You can request your FSA ID number at this web site:  https://fsaid.ed.gov. The FSA ID will be a 

username and password.  

The student must have an FSA ID and one parent must have one. Both the parent and the student must 

have unique e-mail accounts. You can request these numbers early so that you are ready to 

electronically sign and file the FAFSA. 

 

Although limited computers will be available at the library, you may wish to bring your own laptop. 

 

 

Whether you need a few questions answered or line by line assistance completing the form, a college expert 

will help you complete the FAFSA. 

 

 

Fall into FAFSA is sponsored by Crawford College Connection.  If you want to learn more about this 

organization or have questions about Focus on the FAFSA, call Margaret Thornton (562-9957). 

https://fsaid.ed.gov/

